
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

The Ted Nemec, Sr., family would like to say thank you to everyone for their sincere love and support during their time of 
grief.  May God bless you all for your thoughts, prayers and kindness. 
 

HOLY TRINITY CATHOLIC 
CHURCH OF CORN HILL 

 

   Fr. Stephen Nesrsta    
 

8626 FM 1105, Jarrell, Texas 76537 
 

Parish Office:  512-863-3020       Rectory:  512-863-0401 
 

Secretary:  Jennifer Klepac  (254-760-4436) 
 

Parish Office Hours:  Tuesday – Friday, 10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

Bulletin Announcement Deadline:  Wednesdays at 3:00 p.m. 
 

Email: holytrinitycc@yahoo.com      Website: holytrinityofcornhill.org 
 

(Sts. Cyril & Methodius Parish:  Joanne Selucky:  512-859-2223) 
 

DRE/Bkkpng/Ministry:  Lucille D’Elia  512-746-4317; htcdre@yahoo.com  
 

PAC Rentals:  Jennifer Engledow:  512-746-4501 or 512-591-6660 
 

Cemetery Committee Chair:  Johnny Martinka:  512-966-4301 
 

Cemetery Maintenance Contact:  Ken Loudermilk:  512-869-7351 
 

Music Ministry / Choir:  Ronnie Simek:  512-630-5074 
 

Finance Council President:  Tommy Sladecek:  512-746-5881 
 

Pastoral Council President:  Pete Zenner:  512-863-4038 
 

Weekend Masses:  Saturday at 5:00 p.m. and Sunday at 8:00 a.m.  
 

Reconciliation:  Saturday:  4:15–4:45 p.m.; Sunday:  7:15–7:45 a.m. 

 
 

 

33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
November 17, 2013 

 
 

Mass Schedule for the Week 

Holy Trinity–Corn Hill                Sts. Cyril & Methodius-Granger 

Saturday Nov 16 5:00 PM In Thanksgiving (A.V.H.) Saturday Nov 16 7:00 PM 

Sunday Nov 17 8:00 AM †John & Alice Gallagher Sunday Nov 17 10:00 AM 

Tuesday Nov 19 
 

6:00 PM †Evaristo Garcia, Sr. Tuesday Nov 19 
 

7:00 AM 

Wed - CCE Nov 20 
 
 
 

7:30 PM In Thanksgiving (F.N.) Wednesday Nov 20 
 
 
 

7:00 AM 
 Thursday Nov 21 7:00 AM †Willie Zigal Thursday Nov 21 6:00 PM 

Friday Nov 22 6:00 PM †Daniel Stuchly Friday Nov 22 7:00 AM 

Saturday Nov 23 7:30 AM †Joe & Mary Simek Saturday Nov 23 (no Mass) 

Saturday Nov 23 5:00 PM Pro Populo (for parishioners of HTC & SSCM) Saturday Nov 23 7:00 PM 

Sunday Nov 24 8:00 AM †Johnny and Albert Sladecek Sunday Nov 24 10:00 AM 

        

( † in front of an intention denotes deceased)        (Please note that the Saturday morning Masses do not fulfill your weekend obligation.) 

Last Week’s Collection:     $2,854.00               Thank you for your generosity! 

   

 Mass                          Lectors                 Altar Servers    Present Gifts                Ministers Holy Communion                    
 

November 16  Lynnette Hinton  Matthew Klepac  Jim & Mary Margaret        Jim & Mary Margaret Heuertz, 
5:00 PM      Abby Hodgson     Heuertz            Lynnette Hinton 
 
November 17  Michael Vrabel  Jamie Danek  Barney & Dorothy           Barney & Dorothy Walther, 
8:00 AM      Logan Eckert     Walther            Jerry David 
 
November 23  Aaron Liles  Renae & Maria Bruce Bob & Christine           Richard & Jerrie Witte, 
5:00 PM      John Danek     Albanese           Aaron Liles 
 
November 24  Nancy Zenner  Kelsey Marquis  Louis & Louise           Ray Nemec, Louise Straka, 
8:00 AM      Carter Marquis     Straka            Johnny Martinka 
 
Ministers of Holy Communion to Shut-Ins:  November 17:  Jerry David  November 24:  Richard Witte 
 

IN MEMORIAM:  The parish family extends sympathies and prayers towards the family of Melvin Teinert (father to Joyce Vrazel of our 

parish), who passed away.  Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon him.  May he rest in peace. 
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The Knights of Columbus (San Gabriel Council) will be selling pecans and walnuts after Masses this weekend. 
 
Confirmation Class today (Sunday, November 17) from 9:00 – 10:30 a.m. in the RE Bldg. 
 
The Holy Trinity Parish Prayer Campaign for Church Vocations is open to all parishioners.  For information, or to sign-up, contact 
the parish office.  This week, the crucifix will be in the home of Louise Havelka.  Next week, it will be in the home of the Bill & Monica 
Sherek family.  Please pray for Vocations! 
 
The Pastoral Council will meet this Tuesday, November 19, at 6:30 p.m. in the RE Bldg.  All members are encouraged to attend so 
that a picture of the council can be taken with all members in it.  Parishioners are invited to attend this meeting as well. 
 
CCE:  Pre-K – 9th grade will meet this Wednesday, November 20.  Class from 6:30 – 7:30 with Mass from 7:30 – 8:00 p.m.  (Meal 
served from 5:30 – 6:15 p.m.)  Confirmation Class next Sunday, November 24, from 9:00 – 10:30 a.m. 
 
We will have a second collection next weekend (November 23/24) for the Catholic Campaign for Human Development.  This 
provides funding for diocesan groups and projects that make lasting change and uplift the poor in the U.S.  Please be generous. 
 
The Confraternity of Christian Mothers will meet on Sunday, November 24, in the RE Bldg. immediately following the 8:00 a.m. 
Mass.  All ladies of the parish are welcome to attend. 
 
We need volunteers to help serve and expand our CYM (Catholic Youth Ministry) Program.  If interested, contact the parish office. 
 
USHERING AT THE WEEKEND MASSES:  Please remember that we now need four (4) ushers at the weekend Masses.  We ask 
that you pay attention during Mass and make yourself available – in a very timely manner – to usher when the time comes.  Thank 
you! 
 
 

Marriage Anniversaries:  If, in 2013, you celebrated your 10, 15, 20, 25, etc., 50th or more, wedding anniversary, the 

Austin DCCW, together with our Bishop, Joe Vásquez, will honor these couples.  There is a (blue) sign-up sheet in the 

church foyer.  Please make sure you fill in all the information and print clearly so that we don’t misspell your names! 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear friends in Christ, 
 What a nice blast of cold weather we got this week.  Hope everyone enjoyed it.  As we prepare for the upcoming Holy 
Days and holidays please check your calendars so that attending Mass is the top priority in your celebrations.  Enjoy the fullness 
of the upcoming weeks by allowing God to fill you with His grace and love. 

Next Sunday is the Solemnity of Christ the King, the end of our Church Liturgical Year.  The readings for these three 
Sundays of November focus upon the “End Times” and the “Final Judgment.”  Today’s Gospel talks about what will happen in 
these “End Times.”  Have you ever thought about what the end of the world will be like?  Jesus tells us that there is no need to 
worry about the end of the world or about the final judgment if we have persevered in living our faith as it should be lived.  He also 
says that no one will be able to predict when this will take place, not even He could say when the end will be, only His Heavenly 
Father knows the day and the hour. 

In today’s Gospel, Jesus tells us that we will be persecuted for living a life of faithfulness to Him.  In today’s world it 
seems that most of this persecution comes from our very own families…from our children and grandchildren, brothers and sisters, 
aunts and uncles, or maybe even from our very parents.  Those who really try to live their faith fully are ridiculed, laughed at, and 
even hated by others because they put God first in their lives.  Just think about your own families and look at those who are not 
faithful and what they say to you when you try to correct them or when you try to encourage them to be faithful to Jesus Christ 
and His Catholic Church.  What do they tell you?  They probably say that you are old fashioned and out of step with the rest of 
the world.  Or, they may say that those teachings don’t mean anything today.  Jesus tells us that His teachings and all that the 
Father has commanded pertains to every age, it is never going to be outdated.  It seems that many will not enter into the 
Kingdom of Heaven because they just don’t care.  Hell is a reality whether you believe in it or not.  Read today’s bulletin 
attachment about the “End Times” and the reality of Heaven, Hell and Purgatory. 
 Please continue to pray this month for the Souls in Purgatory as we remember those who have gone before us.  May 
they rest in peace.         In Christ, 

Fr. Stephen Nesrsta, farář 

 

 


